
 
Town of Grimsby 
Planning Department 

 
CORRECTION NOTICE: PUBLIC MEETING CANCELED 

 
Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Please note that the public meeting for a Zoning By-law Amendment application at 152 
Main Street West will not be held on October 30th. When a meeting date is confirmed, a 
revised notice will be published. 
 
The proposal consists of a change of use on the subject lands and does not include any 
alterations to the existing built form. Only interior renovations will be required to facilitate 
the expansion of the preschool.  
 
Concept Plan 

 
  
The purpose and effect of the proposed zoning by-law amendment will be to rezone the 
subject lands from a Residential Zone to an Institutional Zone to permit daycare use. 
Details regarding the Information Report will be made available on an updated notice 
once the meeting is scheduled.  
 

Additional information regarding this application, including information about appeal 
rights, is available on the Town’s website at www.grimsby.ca, at Town Hall during normal 
business hours (8:30 to 4:30), or you may contact: 
 

Town of Grimsby, Planning Department, 
P.O. Box 159, 160 Livingston Avenue, Grimsby, Ontario. L3M 0J5. 

Telephone: (905) 945-9634, Fax: (905) 945-5010, 
Email: planning@grimsby.ca 

http://www.grimsby.ca/
mailto:planning@grimsby.ca

